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MEMORANDUM 

 

FOR  : THE REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTORS 

   CAR, I, IV-A, IV-B, VIII, IX and X 

 

ATT’N  : REGIONAL RIVER BASIN FOCAL PERSONS 

 

FROM  : THE EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 

   River Basin Control Office 

 

SUBJECT : SUBMISSION OF IMAGES OF THE EIGHT (8) CLUSTERED RIVER  

BASINS IN REGIONS CAR, I, IV-A, IV-B, VIII, IX and X 

 

DATE  : 18 May 2021 

 

 

 

This refers to the recently completed Climate Change Responsive Integrated River 

Basin Master Plans for Eight (8) Clustered Principal River Basins in Region CAR, I, IV-A, IV-

B, VIII, IX and X. The River Basin Control Office is currently drafting IEC material in support 

to the Popularization of the Master Plans.  

 

In this regard, may we respectfully request the high definition images, preferably aerial 

images, of the River Basins in your respective region. We appreciate receiving your submission 

at rbco@denr.gov.ph on or before June 4, 2021.  

 

 

For your kind consideration. 

 
 

 

ANTONIO M. DAÑO 
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